
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 

 

Development Management 
Regeneration and Planning 
London Borough of Camden 
Town Hall 
Judd Street 
London 
WC1H 9JE 

Phone: 020 7974 4444 

planningappeals@camden.gov.uk  
www.camden.gov.uk/planning 
 

 
 

Appeal Ref: EN20/0330 
Contact: Angela Ryan 
Tel: 020 7974 3236 
Date: 29 June 2021 

 
 
 

 ApplicationNumber  

 

 

Town and Country Planning Acts 1990 (as amended) 
 

NOTIFICATION OF WITHDRAWAL OF AN APPEAL 
 
Address: Flats 5, 6, 7 & 8, 50A Haverstock Hill, London, NW3 2BH 
 
I am writing to let you know that the appeal concerning the above address has been withdrawn. 
Therefore any hearing or inquiry regarding this appeal has been cancelled. 
 
Message from the Planning Inspectorate regarding current COVID-19 Pandemic 
 
The planning Inspectorate (PINs) has asked local planning authorities to advise third 
parties of the importance of referring to PINs web page for up–to–date information about 
how best to correspond with them during this time and to submit representations via the 
appeal case work portal whenever possible (as PINs office is currently closed and they are 
unable to receive postal replies). The link to the web site is :  
www.gov.uk/government/organisations/planning-inspectorate 
 
If you need any further information on the appeal you can contact the case officer Angela Ryan 
on 020  7974 3236. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
Supporting Communities Directorate 
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